
 

Westminster Crier 

 

News from the Board 

Special Meeting 

On Wednesday May 5, 2021 there will be a Board Meeting held for the purpose of a discussion 

with our Attorney to give guidance on questions the Board and Committee Chairs may have. 

The Board of Directors and Committee Chairs  as representatives of the membership  will submit 

questions that will best ensure our procedures, rules and regulations, etc. are being conducted in 

the best interest of the community.  

The session is 90 minutes and our attorney will be presented with the questions several days in 

advance to research and prepare responses. As a result we will not be able to take questions 

from the floor.  

The meeting will be posted and will be open to all members. 

Questions may be submitted to the office by April 27. 

 

Street Lights 

All street lights in the community have been upgraded to LED lights. If you notice one that doesn't 

appear to have been upgraded please notify the office with the  address or pole number so we 

may notify FP&L for follow up. 

 

Irrigation 

Please remember to check your timers on your irrigation and re set them to daylight savings time. 

 

Kitchen Renovation 

  Everything has been removed from the Community Center Kitchen so it will be ready for the 

Renovation.  The demolition will start April 22 and then when the cabinets are completed, the 

installation will start.  The Kitchen Renovation may take up to two months. 

 

Bikers 

Please follow biking safety rules and the rules of the road within the community. 

 

Driving Safety 

Drivers in their vehicles are speeding and driving recklessly in our community.  Drivers are urged 

to respect the 19 mph limit.  Some drivers have passed those going the speed limit endangering 

motorists, pedestrians, pets, and bicyclists.  This is unacceptable.  This is the reason the speed 

bumps will remain in the community and will be repaired as needed until a better solution can be 

found.  Be aware that speeding over the speed bumps can damage vehicle exhaust systems, 

steering, shock absorbers and tires.  It is highly recommend the speed bumps are gone over 

slowly.  If you see reckless driving that endangers you and/or others you are encouraged to report 

it.  The safety of all of the Westminster residents and visitors is our greatest concern. 



 

  

Golf Cart Safety 

It is against the law for those younger than 14 years of age to operate a golf cart within the 

community.  It is not acceptable even if an adult is in the golf cart.  Permitting young children to 

drive golf cart endangers their and your safety as well as those nearby. 

 

Pickle Ball Lovers 

Please come and join Mor Sports at East Naples Community Park which is the home of the New 

Naples Pickle ball Center to watch Pros and Amateurs compete on the superb Cushion Pickle ball 

Courts.  The competition runs until April 24.   Mor Sports has a booth and would be delighted for 

people to stop by.   

If you can make it, the address is: 3500 Thomasson Dr. Naples, FL 34112 

Parking is available, there is a $5 daily parking fee with a Complimentary shuttle service provided 

from the parking lots to take you to the center. There is no charge to roam around the courts to 

watch the competition other than on the championship court. Whilst you are there, please take 

time to come and meet the Mor Sports Team. If you are planning to come and make a day of it, 

The US OPEN Village will have bleachers around the grounds. However, you may still want to 

consider bringing your own portable chair. Don’t forget to bring a hat or umbrella for personal 

shade, as it gets hot around the courts! 

 

 


